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Please reconsider allowing csg mining in Campbelltown for the following reasons: 
- Pollution is already high in the Campbelltown basin and this mining can only make it worse 
- Our roads already cannot cope with the traffic upon them and we don't need large trucks being 
added to it. 
- The Scenic Hills are a protected area and are an integral part of our city.  We have always been 
promised they would not be built on but this is surely worse. 
 
The question must be:  does csg mining improve the quality of life in Campbelltown and/or add to its 
beauty an amenities ?  The answer has to be no so why is it going ahead ? 
 
CSG mining probably has its place, but not in a residential area which is trying to maintain its rural 
amenities.  Please think again 


